
We had an unforgettable time celebrating all our wonderful res-

idents’ birthdays! Thank you to everyone who joined in the fes-

tivities! Thanks to all who made our celebration possible!  

 

What an amazing night we had at our Bingo and Margaritas 

event! Thanks to everyone who joined in on the fun, bringing your 

competitive spirit and good energy. Our community was buzzing 

with excitement, laughter, and even a few victorious shouts of 

“BINGO!”  



Happy Birthday 
 

Residents: 

Barbara B.   11/4 

Aaron B.   11/4 

Rosie B.   11/5 

Bernetta D.   11/5 

Margie E.   11/11 

Harold L.   11/23 

Janet L.   11/26 

Susan D.   11/28 

 Mr. Herbert finds joy in 

cruising, great food, 

bingo games, and 

casinos. He brings such 

joy to our community! 

We’re so grateful, Mr. 

Herbert, that you chose 

to make Pelican Pointe 

your home. 

Congratulations on being 

named Resident of the 

Month!  

Happy Birthday 
 

Employees: 

Crystal Jenkins  11/6 

Amanda Dupont  11/8 

Nicole Pavao   11/9 

Coreiana Jones  11/11 

Messiah Darensberg  11/12 

Jerri Livings   11/13 

Kimberlyn Smith  11/22 

Lycia Bernard  11/22 

Emily Delahoussaye  11/23 

Kanda Fontenette  11/25 

Chelsee Cyprian  11/29 

 

    

 

  

Happy Anniversary 
Please join us in congratulating the                     

following employees who are celebrating              

a work anniversary this month! 

 

Corey Perro    11/2   2 Years  

Felicia Jones   11/3  13 Years 

Mellisa Maxwell  11/4   1 Year 

Destany Bolden  11/6  10 Years  

Casandria Guillory-Prather 11/15  1 Year 

Kadeisha Mitchell  11/15  1 Year 

Leonard Formeller   11/17  2 Years  

Caroline Bolden   11/17  2 Years  

Goergette Landry  11/29  1 Year  

Barbra Drounette  11/29  30 Years  

Donna Flowers  11/30  9 Years 

 

Melisha Porter is dedicated, 

positive, and committed to 

her job. She consistently 

brings her best to every 

task and fills our community 

with positive energy. Thank 

you, Melisha, for everything 

that you do. 

Congratulations on being 

selected as Employee of 

the Month! 



We are thrilled to announce an exciting new initiative that combines 

relaxation, wellness, and community spirit. Our vision was to create a serene 

spa where residents can relax, recharge, and find balance. Thanks to all who 

helped to create our beautiful spa! 

 

 

 

   

What a fantastic game day! Thanks to everyone who made this day possible. 

This game day was filled with fun, laughter, a little friendly competition, and 

even some crafting. It was a day to remember as residents came together to 

enjoy the interactive challenges.  



 

We would like to 

extend a massive 

thank you to LSU for 

sponsoring one of our 

Bingo Nights this 

month! We had a 

fantastic evening, 

filled with fun, prizes, 

and community spirit!   

 
 


